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Hazelton, Laura

From: Simpson, Jonathan (Councillor)

Sent: 24 July 2020 21:38

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: Stewart, Carole; Eastop, Sam

Subject: Planning application 2020/2620/A

Dear Laura 

 

I am writing as the Cabinet Member responsible for Culture to support the above planning 
application for the Music Walk of Fame to lay stones on Inverness Street. 
 

Inverness Street has a mix of commercial, retail and residential properties.  The Music Walk of 
Fame is a day time tourist destination and it has helped Camden retain its reputation as the centre 
of the UK music scene.  I believe that Inverness Street will be an ideal addition for the Walk and 
as it is a day time attraction it will have no impact on any local residents.  It will help local traders 
and restaurants who have recently had a set back due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 

Happy to speak in favour of this application should it need to go to Comittee. 
 

Best wishes, 
 

 

Jonathan Simpson  
Cabinet Member for Promoting Culture & Community Services 

Labour Councillor for King's Cross ward 

 
Twitter: @CamdenJonathan 

 
 


